
April 21, 2020 
 

The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Cecil Blum, Chairman presiding. All members were present. 

 Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

The Board approved the retirement of Wyatt Bandow from the Secondary Roads Department. 

A motion was made by Skoog, seconded by Muhlbauer to approve the Iowa Department of Transportation Agreement for 

Traffic Safety Improvement Program Funding for Project Number FM-TSF-C024(123) – 5B-24. Crawford County Road E59 

Shoulder Paving and HMA overlay Project. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

The Board met with Chris Nelson of Gronewold, Belle & Kyhne for the audit review. 

A motion was made by Muhlbauer, seconded by Schultz to proclaim April 2020 as Child Abuse Prevention Month. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

A motion was made by Vogt, seconded by Schultz to approve the Wage Change for Derek Hoyle in the Secondary Roads 

Department. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

A motion was made by Schultz, seconded by Muhlbauer to approve the Liquor License for the Five Mile House.   

 Voting Aye:  Schultz, Blum, Muhlbauer and Vogt.  Abstaining:  Skoog.  Motion passed. 

On motion duly seconded the Board adjourned at 11:14 o’clock A.M. 
 

Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next 

meeting. 

 
 

 
___________________________________________                        ___________________________________________ 

                                       County Auditor         Chairman 


